


We are half way through the calendar year. June turned out to be a nice 

month, with a minimum of rain and bad weather. Let’s hope that July is 

even better. The Club will be having festivities to celebrate our Nation’s 

birthday. Please make sure that you enjoy what we have to offer and remember the things that 

have made our nation the greatest place on earth to live. The green staff has been trying to 

catch up with mowing and maintenance. Kudos to them for their efforts. It is not easy to keep 

up with mowing and repairs when the grass grows at the rate that it has been. 

The first month of summer is behind us and activities are hopping around the club.  The golf course is in full bloom with all 
of the rain that we are having and the pool, tennis and golf associations are going strong.   Over the next couple of months 
you will be noticing some improvements around the club.  We will be getting new golf course equipment, painting in some 
different areas of the club, and receiving the ladies locker room furniture.  We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.  If you 
have not met our new Membership Director Michelle Denman, please look for her around the club or stop by the office and we will be happy 
to introduce you to her.  You will see Michelle around the club in the dining room and at all of the club functions trying to introduce herself 
 and see if there is anyone you would like to invite to the club to join in membership.  See her bio below. We look forward to a busy summer 

and creating a experience  that exceeds your expectations. 

Thank you for being a member! 

Joe Don Davis 

Interim General Manager 

Hello From your Membership Director…                                                                                                                         

 I was raised not far from McKinney in the small town of Bonham, Texas.  After high school, I 

moved to Wichita Falls to attend Midwestern State University.  This is where I met and fell in love with a 

handsome young golfer named Shawn Denman.  While in college, I worked at a credit union on Shepard Air Force Base.  After 

graduation, Shawn and I married and made our way back to the Metroplex where I started my career in the financial industry 

working as a Branch Manager for Community Credit Union in North Dallas.  After about 10 years in DFW, Shawn took a job that 

required relocating to the Houston area.  We moved to the Woodlands, Texas and I worked as the  Membership Director for 

South Montgomery Country YMCA for about 3 years.  We loved The Woodlands but with two young children we decided to move 

back “home”.  In 2006, we moved to McKinney.  After taking some time off to spend with our children, I decided to go back to 

work.  I began working as a Membership Director for ClubCorp.  I spent 3 years at Stonebridge Ranch Country Club and most 

recently at Las Colinas Country Club.  I joined the Eldorado family in June and can confidently say that Eldorado Country Club 

has the best Members in town!  

Shawn and I have been married for 21 years and reside in McKinney with our two children.  Madison (16) will be a junior at 

McKinney Christian Academy and Graham (14) will be a freshman and will attend Boyd High School in the fall.   

I am very excited to be here!  Thank you for welcoming me to your Club.  The next time you are at the Club, please stop by and 

say hello.  I look forward to meeting you all soon.  See you at the Club! 

Michelle  



 

The Open House in June was a hit!  All parking spaces were taken and most of the 
lawn was too.  It was a beautiful hot day to show off our great club. We had several 

new members sign up, which of course is what we hope for at the end of the day. 

Spotlight this month is on two of our Ambassador Couples.   

Cathy & Darryl Bryson - The Bryson’s live in Plano and are first year ambassadors.  
Darryl is serving on Board of Governors and is in his 2nd term 
of a 3 year commitment.  They have two grandchildren (Callie 
5 and Bear 5 mos.) that live just 5 blocks from them in Plano, lucky them!  Cathy is active with 
EWGA and Darryl plays in both MGA & SMGA.  Their picture will tell you that Cathy likes 
wine and Darryl will drink beer while at the club.  They enjoy the golf experiences and every-

one they have met. 

 

Michael & Karen Murray – The Murrays joined the Ambassador Club this year and enjoy the 
great food and friendly people here at the club.  They had such a good experience with their Am-
bassadors that they wanted to spread the hospitality around themselves.  You will find Karen and 
Michael drinking wine while at the club, and when not at the club, they will be hiking, canoeing 
and playing music.  Karen is an avid reader so make sure you ask for the next best book to dive 

into! 

See you around the club! 

“The Heidi’s” Chris and Jill Heidorf     -    Questions? Text us……..Chris 469-693-2774  or  Jill 469-500-9402 

Robert & Kelly Anderson 
Sponsored by Trent & Sarah Beekman 

David & Kristin Holt 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Brandon & Allison White 
Sponsored by Troy & Karen Williamson 

Robert & Kris Simmonds 
Sponsored by Guy Arnold 

Jesse & Devon Crosby 
Sponsored by Frederick & Tracie Frazier 

Armando & Heather Fletes 
Sponsored by Todd & Wendy Hall 

Mark & Debra Spagnolo 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Y.K. & Mei Yuan Hui 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Mitch & Lynda Drake 
Sponsored by Dave & Jill Kunde 

Greg & Christy Brott 
Sponsored by Peter & Wendy Wood 



Ambassador Robert Jordan's experience has made him an authority on the nuances and 
messages Middle Eastern diplomacy. He was the U.S. Ambassador to the Kingdom of 

Saudi Arabia from 2001 to 2003, immediately after the 9/11 terrorist attacks against the 
United States. It was a critical time for the United States and nations in the region and    
inspired the ambassador's book, Desert Diplomat: Inside Saudi Arabia Following 9/11.  



 

July 7-10th, 21st-24th 

Aug 4-7th, 18-21st 

9am-noon 
 

Contact Coach 

Chad to sign up! 

cdmoscovic@pga.com 

214-578-7921 

Junior Academy 

My objective is to provide each junior with the 

skills, knowledge, etiquette, and confidence 

needed to perform well on a high school team 

and eventually college team if the junior desires. 

I know what it takes to play NCAA level golf, 

and I know how much work it takes to get there 

as a junior. I want to give every player the 

chance to be a great golfer if they choose to 

be. 

 In this program, juniors receive time 

and attention on the golf course through group 

lessons as well as an individual lesson each 

month, allowing specific player and skill devel-

opment. 

Areas of concentration will be: 

Repeatable full swing development 

Short game 

Course management 

Confidence 

Positive Attitude 
Clinics & Lessons 

Coach Chad also teaches clinics & private les-
sons.  Call or email him to check      availability. 

Contact Coach Chad to sign up:                         

cdmoscovic@pga.com or     

214.578.7921 



Hope everyone is having a great Summer. It’s hard to believe we are already into the month                               
of July!! June was busy with lots of golf, 1st and 2nd rounds of Presidents cup matches have                                    
been played, and Member/Guest was a huge success with great weather, food, and prizes.                                          
A big thank you goes out to Terri Avila and her committee for all the hard work that went                                       
into the tournament. We raised $2000 for our charity, Community Health Center in McKinney,                                     
which assists indigent and low income families in our community. Way to go EWGA!!!!  

Don’t forget to sign up on the website for our Member/Members, which is coming up July 16th and 17th. This 
will be another fun-filled event you don’t want to miss, so grab your partner and start practicing.  

Other dates to remember in July are Interclub at Prestonwood Hills on the 15th and Eldorado Interclub on the 
27th. 

Birthday girls in July are: 

Cathy Bryson-3rd, Deb Thompson-7th, Charisse Truelove-23rd, Jeanenne Pivin-29th, Kathy Martin-29th, Patti 
Masotta-30th 

A little catch-up on some of the good news that has been happening                                   
during the month of June. Our Heritage Ranch Exchange finally                                          
happened and a great time was had by all. The ENGA was well                                                          
represented in the winning flights and I believe there was an                                                  
ENGA lady winning in each net and gross flight. Congratulations                                          

to all! 

Also, congratulations goes out to Shari Benson and Torri Hansen                                               

for wining their flight in the EWGA Member/Guest Tournament. 

The ENGA/SMGA was cancelled and will be held on July 8th.  The                             
weather did not cooperate with our original plans. It’s been doing                                       

a lot of that lately. 

ATTENTION: THE MEMBER/GUEST TOURNAMENT FOR THE ENGA HAS 
BEEN RESCHEDULED FOR SEPT. 9TH. MUCH BETTER WEATHER IS                           

ANTICIPATED FOR THIS EVENT.  

Happy Birthday to our July Ladies: 

Carol White (July 15th), Martha Honea (July 17th), Suzie Emerson (July 21st), 

Kathy Martin (July 29th), Barbara Wells (July 29th) 

Good Golfing Ladies! 



Girls, Giggles, & Golf 

A non-competitive Golf Social for     
beginner lady golfers. Includes a short 
lesson & actual playing time on the 
course. Then come in for some wine 
and socializing with the ladies. This is a 
fun event and a great way to meet new 
people. The cost is $25 & includes: cart, 

lesson, wine, & appetizers.   

This month it will be on July 19th from 

3-4pm. Call the Pro Shop to sign up! 

Ladies Golf Clinics 

Chad Moscovic’s ladies golf clinics are 
continuing this month on Tuesdays 
from 10-11am. $10/person/class. The 
content changes every week.  Limited 
spots available each week. Call the Pro 

Shop or email Chad to sign up. 

Nine & Dine 

Every Tuesday starting at 3pm. $20+tax 
per person and includes 9 holes, shared 
appetizer, and 2 drink tickets per per-
son.  Call the Pro Shop to schedule 

your tee time. 

Friday Night Fun 

Our next Friday Night Fun is July 17th 
at 6pm. This is a fun & relaxed format 
of social golf.  It is 2 person teams and 
is especially fun to play as a couple. The 
cost is $12.50/person and includes cart, 
9 holes, 2 drink tickets, and a chance to 
win prizes.  This is a very popular event 

and spots fill up quickly. 

Powerball 

Join us every Wednesday at 6pm for a 9 
hole skins game. It is an A-B-C-D for-
mat with a chance to win the Powerball 

Jackpot. The entry fee is $15.  

Guys & Dolls 

This is an 18 hole tournament for cou-
ples. It is more competitive than Friday 
Night Fun.  This month it will be on 
Sunday, July 12th. Call the Pro Shop to 

sign up. 

Hacker’s Club 

This is a fun 9 hole format for those 
who can’t break 90. The next one is 
Saturday, July 11th at 1pm.  Chance to 

win prizes. Call the Pro Shop to sign up. 

Happy Hour Golf 

Grab some friends and take advantage 
of this incredible offer! This is for a 
member & up to 3 guests + a 6 pack of 
your favorite beer + green fees & cart 
fees for only $65! That is not per per-
son, that is the total cost!  This offer is 
available Tuesdays-Fridays after 3pm. 
Call the Pro Shop to set up your tee 

times. 

The 25x25 ft training center will provide protection 
from the outside elements so weather conditions do 
not stop progress on our members’ golf games. The 

center will also provide tour level video analysis with 
multiple angles and screens. If you are interested in 

purchasing a Sponsorship Package or any type of     
donation to help fund this project, please contact Chad 

Moscovic or Mike Calef. We will also be hosting a 
teaching marathon, raffle, and other fundraisers to 

help raise capital for this project. 

of July!! June was busy with lots of golf, 1st and 2nd rounds of Presidents cup matches have                                               
been played, and Member/Guest was a huge success with great weather, food, and prizes.                                            
A big thank you goes out to Terri Avila and her committee for all the hard work that went                                              
into the tournament. We raised $2000 for our charity, Community Health Center in McKinney,                                     

$20,000 Raised So Far! Still Need 
$45,000 for the building to be built!  

Watch for some upcoming                   
fundraising events or you can make a 

donation anytime in the Pro Shop! 

up on some of the good news that has been happening                                   
during the month of June. Our Heritage Ranch Exchange finally                                          
happened and a great time was had by all. The ENGA was well                                                          
represented in the winning flights and I believe there was an                                                  
ENGA lady winning in each net and gross flight. Congratulations                                          

Also, congratulations goes out to Shari Benson and Torri Hansen                                               

weather did not cooperate with our original plans. It’s been doing                                       



DPTA Fight Night was a great success 
and we appreciate everyone’s sup-
port.  It was a hotly contested battle of 
pros from all over Dallas, but Brady 
Bornstead and Chris Bell fell to the 
Champions Zoltan Papp and Matt 
Hanlin.  Playing for 3rd was Philip 
Farmer and Andrew Painter over Jor-
dan Hart and John Stein!  We raised $ 
(unsure at the time of this article) for a 
great cause, had a great event for our 
membership, and managed to continue 
building our brand as the best tennis 
club in McKinney!  Lots of positive com-
ments and enjoyment by the members/
participants from all the clubs so I sin-
cerely thank my staff for all their hard 
work and effort!  TEAM ELDORADO is 
absolutely the best! 

Cardio OfferingsCardio OfferingsCardio OfferingsCardio Offerings    
Nights: 

Tuesday 6:30-7:30pm 
Thursday 6:30-7:30pm 

Mornings: 
Tuesday 9:00-11:00 am 

 Friday 9:00-11:00 am 
Saturday 9:30-11:00 am 

(All 1 1/2  hour classes with less 
then 5 players will only be an 

hour.) 

Powerball OfferingsPowerball OfferingsPowerball OfferingsPowerball Offerings    
Nights: 

 Men Tuesday 6:30-7:30pm 

Mixed Thursday 6:30-7:30pm 

Mornings: 
Thurs Drill & Play 9:30-11:30 am 

Drill for 1 hour...play for 1 hour 
(All powerball credits earned must be 

used before the end of the Calendar year 
and may be used on Lessons, Drills, and 

Tennis Shop Merchandise...may not be 
used on future League Play) 

Come out and have some tennis fun at the 

annual BREAKFAST AT WIMBLEDON 

MIXER on July 11 starting at 7am with 

breakfast and tennis following.  This is al-

ways a fun event with a great turn out.  

Make sure and wear your all white clothing 

in support of the Wimbledon traditions.  

  

EWTA will be holding a Happy Hour on 

July 31 from 5pm-7pm in the grill.  Please 

join us for some fun and $1 beer and wine 

and door prize.  Non members are welcome 

to attend to see what the EWTA is all 

about.  See you there!! 

July 

24th 

6:30-9:30  

Ages 5-16 
 

$22/child 

Includes  

Pizza & Prizes  

RSVP 972-529-2775  



    
 

 



  

 

 

 

Have you reserved your wine locker, yet?  They are available to our members on a first come first serve 
basis for a rental of $25 per month. You will be able to stock your locker with selections from our ven-
dors wine list of over a thousand different wines to pick from at a significant discount (because of this    

exceptional offer Gold and Prepaid Dues Discounts do not apply).   

The Eldorado Ladies Association 

Cordially Invites You To A 

Membership Coffee 

Tuesday,  August 4, 2015 

10:00-11:30am 
In the home of Sheri Benson 

2504 Club Lake Trail 

McKinney,  TX 75070 

 Interested in a night of bunko, 

socializing, food, & fun?  Our 

next meeting is Thursday, July 
30th @  6:30pm.  Spots fill up fast 

& subs are always needed! 

 Please contact Sherry Rhodes @                        

214-856-5212 to sign up! 

 

 

We meet the 3rd Saturday of 
the month.  Our next gathering 
is Sat, July 18th @ 7pm.  We 
are always looking for new 

players. If you are interested or  

for more info about 
our group, contact 
Marilynn Meeks @   

972-542-7604 

Ladies join us on the second  
Tuesday of each month at 7 pm 
in the ladies locker room. July’s 

book will be The Guernsey Literary 
and Potato Peel Pie Society by Mary 
Ann Shaffer and Annie Barrows. 
In August we will be discussing 
the last original wife by Dorothea 

Benton Frank.  Contact Barb 

Zamets at bzamets@gmail.com                           

Come polish up your Bridge skills every Friday 
in the Ladies’ Locker Room.  To sign up , 

please contact Dorreen Clements at         
972-814-2999.                                                                              

May 29th Winners                                       
1st: Dorreen Clements, 2nd: Shirley Powers, 

3rd: Courtney Townsend 

    June 5th Winners                                    
1st: Shirley Powers, 2nd: Courtney Townsend,           

3rd: Judy Perry 

June 12th Winners                                    

1st: Gloria Erickson 

June 19th Winners                                    
1st: Marsha Bressler, 2nd: Kathy Buinicky,    

3rd: Elvira Davidson 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 Please contact Sherry Rhodes @                        



Summer is the perfect time for parties of all kinds! Birthdays, Summer is the perfect time for parties of all kinds! Birthdays, Summer is the perfect time for parties of all kinds! Birthdays, Summer is the perfect time for parties of all kinds! Birthdays, 

Anniversaries, End of School, End of Sports Season, Wedding Anniversaries, End of School, End of Sports Season, Wedding Anniversaries, End of School, End of Sports Season, Wedding Anniversaries, End of School, End of Sports Season, Wedding 

Showers, Baby Showers, & more!  We have 3 different sizes of Showers, Baby Showers, & more!  We have 3 different sizes of Showers, Baby Showers, & more!  We have 3 different sizes of Showers, Baby Showers, & more!  We have 3 different sizes of 

banquet rooms, a great patio, or can hold it at the swimming banquet rooms, a great patio, or can hold it at the swimming banquet rooms, a great patio, or can hold it at the swimming banquet rooms, a great patio, or can hold it at the swimming 

pool!  Lots of different party options and packages available to pool!  Lots of different party options and packages available to pool!  Lots of different party options and packages available to pool!  Lots of different party options and packages available to 

choose from. Contact Cathy Taylor to set up your next party choose from. Contact Cathy Taylor to set up your next party choose from. Contact Cathy Taylor to set up your next party choose from. Contact Cathy Taylor to set up your next party 

or event. or event. or event. or event.     



2015 Board of Governors 

Todd Hall, At Large 

Rob Spring, At Large 

Tom Meeks, At Large 

Darryl Bryson, At Large 

Ron Harper, At Large 

Amy Fuqua, At Large 

Mark Womack, MGA 

Dwight Watson, Handicap Committee  

Michelle Cross, EWTA 

John Behl, SMGA 

Jill Heidorf, Ambassador Committee  

Marilyne Todd, EWGA 

Kathy Martin, ENGA 

2015 Ambassador Club 

Jill & Chris Heidorf, Co-Chairs 

Art & Sue Burke  Kevin Carney & Jessica Oakes 

Charlie & Lori Busa   Keith & Bonnie Klinger 

Chris & Jessica Wagner  Larry & Joi Macy 

Chad & Melissa Grabowski  Mel & Marilynn Tolle  

Rich Short & Bonnie Weaver Darryl & Cathy Bryson 

Brian & Jennifer Gadek   Josh & Jessica Manuel 

Steve & Julie Lindberg  Darin & Cheridy Dodd 

Michael & Karen Murray  Bob & Micki Sandell 

David & Ann-Marie Schafer Gary & Brenda Gingrich

   

Staff At Your Service 

Joe Don Davis,  

General Manager 

jddavis@eldoradocc.com 

Amber Cox,  

Member Relations 

acox@eldoradocc.com 

Shanny Cox,  

Course Accountant 

scox@eldoradocc.com 

Cathy Taylor,  

Membership & Catering Director 

ctaylor@eldoradocc.com 

Mike Calef 

Head Golf Pro and Assistant GM 

mcalef@eldoradocc.com 

Aaron Schick,  

Course Superintendent 

aschick@eldoradocc.com 

Grady McKee,  

Head Tennis Pro 

grady10s@gmail.com 

Arnel Arcilla 

Food & Beverage Service Director 

 aarcilla@eldoradocc.com 

Chris Smith 

Executive Chef 

 yeschefchris@gmail.com 

Miguel Nunez,  

Locker Room Attendant 

Club Numbers 

Main Line……………….972-529-6779 

Golf Pro Shop………….972-529-2770 

Tennis Shop…………….972-529-2775 

Course Maintenance..972-542-2159 

Sports Grill……………………..ext 213  

Catering………………………ext. 203 

Accounting…………………..ext. 206 

Membership………………….ext. 202 

Hours of Operation 

Sports Grill 

Tuesday-Saturday 7:00am-10:00pm 

Sunday           7:00am-9:00pm 

Office Hours 

Monday  8:00am-3:00pm 

Tuesday-Friday  8:00am-5:00pm 

Golf Shop 

Tuesday-Sunday 7:00am-7:00pm 

Tennis Shop 

Tuesday-Thursday 8:30am-9:00pm 

Friday-Saturday 8:30am-6:00pm 

Sunday  10:00am-6:00pm 

Fitness Center 

Tuesday-Friday  6:00am-9:00pm 

Saturday-Sunday 7:00am-7:00pm 



 

 

Cindy Durham 
Group Fitness Coordinator, Certified 

Pilates 
 & Group Exercise Instructor 

Certified Personal Trainer 
214-289-0248  

thedurhamgirls@gmail.com 
  

Deena Steel 
Certified Pilates & Group Exercise 

 Instructor 
dstill05@gmail.com 

  
Deana McGarr 

Certified Yoga, Pilates & 
Group Exercise Instructor 

Healthy Lifestyle Wellness Coach 
deana@inkylipspress.com 

  
 Mary Koelling 

Certified Yoga Instructor 

Mbk.aggie@gmail.com 
 

Carla McEwan 
Certified Pilates, Yoga, & 
Group Exercise Instructor 

972-658-5277 
flexchica@gmail.com   

Flexibleanatomy.com 
            

Christine Troost 
Licensed Zumba and Zumba Gold Instructor 

& 
Bachelor Degreed Exercise Physiologist 

christine@chpetnanny.com 
  

Theresa Horvath 
Certified Yoga, Zumba, & Group Exercise 

Instructor 
sthorvath@sbcglobal.net 

Jackie Reyes 
Massage Therapist & Personal Trainer 

469-235-5882   

jackiereyes@yahoo.com 

 

 

50 minute session any modality $75 

Package of  4, 50 min Massages $260 ($40 savings) 

80 minute session $100 

Package of  4, 80 min Massages $360 ($40 savings) 

Massage Modalities Include: 

*Swedish Massage*   

Cranial Sacral Therapy   

Manual Lymphatic Drainage 
* Medical Massage *   

*Sports Massage*   

MondayMondayMondayMonday    
*NEW**NEW**NEW**NEW*    

Strength/Cardio     Strength/Cardio     Strength/Cardio     Strength/Cardio     

Intervals/CoreIntervals/CoreIntervals/CoreIntervals/Core    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Deena BDeena BDeena BDeena B    

    

        

TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesday    Cardio KickboxingCardio KickboxingCardio KickboxingCardio Kickboxing    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Carla CCarla CCarla CCarla C    

Evening Zumba Evening Zumba Evening Zumba Evening Zumba     

5:455:455:455:45----6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm    

Christine TChristine TChristine TChristine T    

Evening YogaEvening YogaEvening YogaEvening Yoga    

7:007:007:007:00----8:15pm8:15pm8:15pm8:15pm    

Mary KMary KMary KMary K    

WednesdayWednesdayWednesdayWednesday    Pilates Fusion/Yoga Pilates Fusion/Yoga Pilates Fusion/Yoga Pilates Fusion/Yoga     

8:158:158:158:15----9:15 Deana M9:15 Deana M9:15 Deana M9:15 Deana M    

        

ThursdayThursdayThursdayThursday    Ultimate CardioUltimate CardioUltimate CardioUltimate Cardio    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Carla CCarla CCarla CCarla C    

Evening ZumbaEvening ZumbaEvening ZumbaEvening Zumba    

5:455:455:455:45----6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm    

Christine TChristine TChristine TChristine T    

    

FridayFridayFridayFriday    Fat Burning FusionFat Burning FusionFat Burning FusionFat Burning Fusion    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy DDDD    

        

SaturdaySaturdaySaturdaySaturday    
Xtrememe Fit Cardio Xtrememe Fit Cardio Xtrememe Fit Cardio Xtrememe Fit Cardio 

BlastBlastBlastBlast    

8:308:308:308:30----9:45am Carla C9:45am Carla C9:45am Carla C9:45am Carla C    

YogaYogaYogaYoga    

10:0010:0010:0010:00----11:15am11:15am11:15am11:15am    

Theresa HTheresa HTheresa HTheresa H    

    



2015 Junior Golf Schedule 

   July 7-10  Junior Golf Camp (Session #3) 

   July 20  NTPGA Jr Event 

   July 21-24  Junior Golf Camp (Session #4) 

   August 4-7 Junior Golf Camp (Session #5) 

   August 12-13 Eldorado Jr Club Championship 

   August 18-21 Junior Golf Camp (Session #6) 

 

Contact: cmoscovic@gmail.com or 214-578-7921 

Websites: www.chadmoscovic.com or 

www.facebook.com/chadmoscovicgolf 




